
Tolton Times
Fr. Augustine Tolton Knights of Columbus Council 16126

Dates to Remember:
•	Saturday, 7/9	
Anniversary of the 
Death of Fr. Tolton

•	Sunday, 7/10 - 10 a.m.	
Welcome Reception for 
Fr. Braden Maher

•	Tuesday, 7/19 - 6:30 p.m. 
Installation of Officers 
(School Hall)

•	Saturday, 7/23 - 10 a.m. 
Highland Games	
(Chatham)

Future Meetings:
Meetings are at 7 p.m. 
unless otherwise stated

•	Tuesday, 7/19	
Membership Meeting 
(School Hall)

•	Thursday, 8/25	
Membership Meeting 
(School Hall)

•	Thursday, 9/22	
Membership Meeting 
(School Hall)

•	Thursday, 10/27	
Membership Meeting 
(School Hall)

•	Thursday, 11/17	
Membership Meeting 
(School Hall)
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Great Accomplishments
At the 2016 Illinois State Knights of Columbus Annual Conference, the Fr. Augustine 
Tolton Council was awarded the Illinois State Deputy Award for the Springfield Diocese. 
This award was created to recognize those councils demonstrating championship potential 
and have achieved the highest standard during the fraternal year.

Not to jinx our council but by the time you are reading this our council may have obtained 
Star Council Award for the 2015-2016 year. To obtain this award we had to be awarded 
the Founders’ Award (meeting insurance quota), Father McGivney Award (meeting 
membership quota) and the Columbian Award (Councils must conduct and report at 
least four major programs in each of the Service Program categories: Church, community, 
council, family, culture of life, and youth.)

Fraternal Year Officers 2016-2017
The following individuals are the Officers for the 2016-2017 Fraternal Year:

Rob Bentel—Grand Knight	 Kevin Keen—Deputy Grand Knight

Limey Nargelenas—Chancellor	 Larry Travis—Recorder

Brad Bolin—Treasurer	 Rick Wray—Advocate

Dave Haley—Warden	 Brian Huber—Inside Guard

Vernon Vincent—Outside Guard	 Deacon Larry Smith—3 Year Trustee

Matt Waterman—2 Year Trustee	 Fred Pryor—1 Year Trustee

Patrick Kelleher—Financial Secretary	 John Kjellquist—Lecturer

TBA—Chaplain

Deacon Scott Keen
Congratulations to Charter Member Scott Keen on his ordination to Deacon. Deacon 
Scott has been preparing for 5 years for this. Please keep Deacon Scott and his family in 
your prayers. Deacon Scott is assigned to the Cathedral.

Text Messaging
If you would like to receive text notifications from Council 16126 please text EZGXF82058 
to 313131. Please include your first and last name in your text. Normal text messaging rates 
will apply. We try not to send out more than 4 messages a month.
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